
In advance of Terence Blanchard’s visit to campus,  
we will host two events on campus  

October 19th and 30th. 
 

On the 19th: Marlon Riggs’s film, 
 Black Is…Black Ain’t, with comments by KU faculty. 

 
On the 30th: Regina King’s film, 

One Night In Miami, scored by Terence Blanchard. 
 
 

The following readings provide context and history 
about both of these wonderful and pathbreaking films 

and the artists and scholars who created them. 
 

Both events will be at 4PM in the Hawks Nest, 
basement of Memorial Union.  

We will have popcorn and cold drinks!! 
 


